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Win President & CEO Christine C. Quinn: Budget Agreement is the Step in the

Right Direction for Working Mothers, Families

Christine Quinn: “Today’s budget agreement is a step in the right direction for working mothers and

families across our city. ”

NEW YORK, NY— Following the announcement of an agreement on a budget for FY25, Christine C.

Quinn, President & CEO of Win, the largest provider of housing and supportive services for homeless

families with children in New York City and the nation, issued the following statement:

“Today’s budget agreement is a step in the right direction for working mothers and families across our

city. Amid an unprecedented homelessness crisis and increasing cost of living, I applaud the Mayor and

Council for setting forth a budget that will provide paths to stability for so many and fund vital resources

like early childhood education. With Promise NYC now fully funded, our newest arrival families will be

able to access childcare, allowing them to find employment and access housing.

Finally, while the full expansion of CityFHEPS is the solution our city deserves, I am encouraged to see

that funding for this vital resource has been baselined for the first time ever, which will help set families

on the path to permanent housing.”

“I applaud the Council and Mayor’s office for their efforts.”
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